
 

 

Happy Valley Tennis Club 

End of 2016 Winter Season Newsletter  

Grand Finals! 
Congratulations to our Div 1/2 Blue Girls Junior team who were our only Junior team in Grand Finals this season.  They 

were Premiers against Goodwood winning 4 sets to 2.  Well done girls!  Congratulations also to our Senior Div 1 Women's 

team who were runners up and the Senior Div 9 Men's team who were Premiers. Well done!  

Thanks to Kathy Longhurst for the picture. 

            

Thankyou!! 

Thanks also to everyone who helped us 

put teams on the court each week this 

winter season - Simon Longhurst our 

Junior Co-ordinator and Club President, 

Mike Trimboli our Senior Co-ordinator, 

Jenny Pacor our Junior Recording 

Secretary, Sue Hoppo for communications 

and help with Juniors, Vicki Norris our 

canteen manager and all the people who 

took on team manager roles and 

volunteered in the canteen. We hope 

everyone had a good season and look 

forward to seeing you back for our 

summer season. 

Keep up to date with what’s happening at Happy Valley Tennis Club – like us on Facebook!!   

Senior & Junior Presentations 

Thanks to everyone who joined us for our Presentation Day for 

our Winter 2016 Junior and Senior teams. Thanks to Vicki & 

Gregg and all of their helpers for a great brunch and to 

everyone for their patience.  

   

 

Congratulations Most Consistent Trophy Winners!! 
Junior Boys - Div 1 - James Lawrence, Div 2 – Kane Manthorpe, Div 3 – Thomas Read, Div 4 Blue – Benjamin Magor, Div 4 

Green – Ethan Cale, Div 6 – Hartley Nobes, Div 8 –Sebastian Bellido 

Juniors Girls - Div 1/2 Blue – Heidi Evans, Div 1/2 Green – Olivia Weatherall, Div 3 – Aysha Hunt, Green Ball – Maya Melech 

Senior Mens - Div 2 - George Curtis, Div 4  – Michael Trimboli, Div 6 Yellow  – Cody Menadue, Div 6 Blue  – Luke Ephraums, 

Div 9  – Kane Manthorpe, Div 10  – Mark Howden 

Senior Womens -  Div 1 Cydney Crumbie, Div 3 Ladies – Chenoa Norris, Div 4/5 Doubles - Amanda Webster  
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Thankyou to our Club Sponsors 
We also thank our invaluable sponsors for their support of our club and ask our members to use their services or include 

them in any quotes they may be getting where possible.  Please let them know you are from the tennis club.                     

Gold Sponsors: Keith’s Office Furniture, Raine and Horne Morphett Vale.                                                                                                                              

Silver Sponsors: Aberfoyle Park Chiropractic, Watermark, Vale Signs, Hanco Signage, Intersport Blackwood, Southern Vales Aircon 

Bronze Sponsors: Tucker Tennis, Switch 2 Fitness 

 

 

 

 
Vale Signs                                     

90 O’Sullivan’s Beach Road 

Lonsdale, ph. 8384 4800 or 

email info@valesigns.com.au      

For all of your signage needs & 

a great range of services phone 

Richard today for a free quote 

 
For all of your signage 

& engraving needs 

phone Brenton today 

on 0419 038 978!! 

 

 

 
Visit Mike at Watermark 

Enterprises on 

Springbank Road or 

check out their website 

for a great range of gifts!! 

 

 
Intersport Blackwood 

Visit Intersport at Main Road 

Blackwood for a great range of 

sports gear & receive 20% off 

tennis shoes & 10% off full 

priced items storewide if you 

let them know you are a HVTC 

member. 

 

 
Tucker Tennis                         

Visit Bruce at Tucker 

Tennis for a great deal on 

tennis racquets, shoes, 

bags & accessories. 

471 Brighton Road 

Brighton   Ph: 8358 0093 

 

 

 

Switch 2 Fitness 

Outdoor team training 

sessions & small group training 

sessions at the Happy Valley 

Sports Park.  

For more info contact 

mel@switch2fitness.com.au 

 

 

Keith’s Office Furniture 

www.keithsoffice.com.au 

Phone: 0402 638 369 
For all your office furniture needs phone Keith or order 

online today!  

Use his express service for delivery within 48 hours*!! 
 *selected stock only 

 

 

 

For all of your Real Estate needs please contact Mike 

Phillips at Raine and Horne Morphett Vale.   

Ph. 0417 038 687 or email: mike.phillips@rh.com.au 

 

Would you like to sponsor the Happy Valley Tennis 

Club? Sponsorship packages are available in the 

Clubrooms.  You get great benefits, including 

discounts off of your tennis fees. Interested?  Then 

please phone Natalia on 0422 192 520 


